JOHN MARK COBERN

TITUS COUNTY ATTORNEY
HOT CHECK INFORMER

JUNE 2020

Keeping you Informed on Hot Checks

Dear Merchants, For Your Information -

For the month of MAY 2020 Please be advised that our office
the Titus County Attorney's Office has received complaints of alleged
collected $294.83 in funds for worthless checks on the following
worthless checks. individuals last month:

If you should have any questions

feel free to call me or my assistant, ERIN JAMES
Jessica, and we will be glad to assist you BREONA MCKINLEY
in any way. DANNY EARLS

SERENA WHIPPLE
Sincerely yours,

AL

John Mark Cobern

Titus County Attorney
tituscountyattorney@gmail.com

Tel: (903) 572-0382

Jessica Holloway
Legal Assistant
jessicacrawford7782@gmail.com

Tel: (903) 717-8241

Paul Lindsey
Investigator
paulrlindsey@gmail.com

Tel: (903) 717-8242

Lexi Reynolds
Senior Legal Assistant
alexisreynolds1995@gmail.com

Tel: (903) 717-8244
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